

PTA Weekly News w/e 27 May 2022

Thank you to everyone who helped to make our first **Disco** for over two years such an enjoyable and successful evening for the children... we are already looking forward to doing it all over again in October! If you have any constructive feedback for us or would like to help at our next Disco, we'd love to hear from you. We are always open to hearing new ideas and welcoming new volunteers on board. Thank you!

PLATINUM JUBILEE GARDEN PARTY CELEBRATIONS – FRIDAY 27 MAY

As you know there will be a "Garden Party" at school on the afternoon of Friday 27 May and we are pleased to be able to support this exciting event with a team of volunteers to help sell refreshments.

If you have volunteered to help, please liaise with Alison Lee about the details as she is leading this. Let's hope for a lovely dry sunny afternoon!!

TREAT FRIDAY – RETURNS FRIDAY 10 JUNE!

It's the turn of Year 4 to organise and run Treat Friday the first Friday after half term – please speak with Year 4 Class Rep; Katrina Powell about the plans and how you can get involved.

FATHER'S DAY EVENT - FRIDAY 17 JUNE 2022 AT 8AM

Celebrating our "Marvellous Men" this Father's Day!

Dads, Carers, Grandads, Uncles, Brothers all welcome!!

You and your child are invited to attend a 'Joe Wicks style' fun workout run by énergie fitness in the school hall on Friday 17 June at 8am!

Refreshments will include; pastries, fruit, tea, coffee and juice

Plus take up the opportunity for a short 'consultation' with énergie fitness and receive tips and advice about your health/fitness goals.

£5 per person

You will be able to book your place after half term here:

https://www.pta-events.co.uk/clarendonpta/index.cfm?event=event&eventId=48125#.YoleW6jMI2w

We are sure this will be a wonderful fun event that you and your child/ren will enjoy! Should you just wish to join us for refreshments and a chat; please still book your place! Do let us know if your child only has a female relative able to attend as she will be most welcome too.



Working in partnership with énergie fitness a new gym opening in Ashford this summer!



SUMMER FAIR – FRIDAY 8 JULY 2022

We are still in need of general help setting up, tidying and clearing away and help covering stalls please. Please contact Debbie Hann if you are able to help.

We are still looking for raffle prizes. If you know of a company who might be able to donate a prize then please contact them, we would be so grateful! All businesses who have donated will be benefit from Free advertising online via the PTA website, social media platforms, newsletter and the school website. Thank You!

Wishing you all a wonderful Half-Term break – Debbie, Andrea, Ali and Marcus



Our next meetings are as follows:

- Wed 8th June 7:30pm via Zoom
- Thurs 30th June 7:30pm Venue TBC
- Tues 5th July 7:30pm Venue TBC

Note a few changes of date/venue. More details to follow.

Everyone welcome!

Email: clarendonprimaryschoolpta@gmail.com

Facebook & Instagram: @clarendonprimaryschoolpta

Website: https://www.pta-events.co.uk/clarendonpta/